[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]	DID YOU KNOW?
When schools have had to make adjustments to their art, music, and drama programs, afterschool programs can offer the opportunity to create, dance, play music, paint, draw, and much more! Supporting academic subjects is a major goal of our pro- gram, but we also strive to support the interests in creative and visual arts that our kids have. During program time, we offer art, drama, and play a variety of music. 

Happy New Year Red Rocks!
We hope that you and your family had a great holiday. We will be easing back into the second half of the school year by finishing out Winter Break at Maple Grove from January 3rd through January 4th. Regular before and after care resumes at Maple Grove on January 5th. 
As a reminder to all kindergarten families, your child will start walking to program alone starting Monday January 10th.  We have been working on transitioning them into this step and their teachers will also assist in giving reminders. It is always helpful for you to have a conversation with them to remind them to come straight to Red Rocks after school. 

Red Rocks School Age Child Care at Maple Grove:
January 2022 Newsletter

[image: page2image9586096]IMPORTANT DATES:
· 1/1 January Tuition Due 
· 1/3-1/4: Winter Break (continued) at Maple Grove
· 1/17: CLOSED for MLK Day

Contact Information:
Site Manager: 
Tamara Sayre
303-519-3742
Tamara.sayre@rrcc.edu
Specialist:
Bailey Rivera
Program Manager: 
Allie Jones 
Allie.jones@rrcc.edu
Program Administrator: 
Sarah Espinoza 
sarah.espinoza@rrcc.edu
Accounting:
sacc@rrcc.edu
Hours of operation:
6:30am-6:00pm
 
 
 
 
 
 
CURRICULUM UPDATES:
Our activities and games for January will include: 
Card Tricks, sculpt a Roman god, Australia Day number puzzle and new group games like Race to the Galaxy and Frisbee Golf!    We have so much fun planned for the New Year!    [image: Ed Firework Clip Art at Clker.com - vector clip art online, royalty free &  public domain]
SUMMER REGISTRATION IS BEGINNING SOON!
Summer program will be held at Maple Grove. 
Summer registration will soon open on our website: www.rrcc.edu/sacc. 
Similar to last summer, we will be going on field trips on every Monday, Wednesday, and Friday. Tuesday and Thursdays we remain on site and do different activities throughout the day. 
If you have questions about summer registration, please let us know! 
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